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City of Waukegan, IL 
North Avenue/Glen Flora Avenue Water Main Replacement 

September 18, 2025/9:00 A.M. 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 ISSUED SEPTEMBER 16, 2025 
 

Project Engineer: Ryan Moeller – Phone Number:  815-444-3239 
Email:  rmoeller@baxterwoodman.com 

 
Engineer’s Estimate is not available for this project. 

 
Pre-bid Conference Info  
 
A MANDATORY Pre-Bid Conference of all prospective Bidders and/or their representatives will 
be held at 360 E. Sea Horse Dr. Waukegan, IL 60085, on Thursday, September 11, 2025, at 9:00 
A.M. Bidders are required to attend and participate in the conference. 
 
Description of Work: 
 
The proposed construction consists of the installation of approximately 6,050 lineal feet of 6-inch 
through 12-inch water main, including new hydrants, valves, water services, and other 
miscellaneous items of work.  
 
Information for Bidders:  
 
Copies of the Bidding Documents may be obtained from DemandStar, 
https://www.demandstar.com/app/limited/bids/507936/details.  
 
Bid Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope, plainly marked on the outside with the 
name and address of the Bidder and the words: 
  

Sealed RFP: September 18, 2025 
NORTH AVENUE/GLEN FLORA AVENUE WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT 

 
Bid Proposals shall be addressed to City of Waukegan – Clerk’s Office, 100 N. Martin Luther King 
Jr. Ave., Waukegan Illinois 60085 and must be received before 9:00 am on September 18, 2025. 
Each Bid Proposal must be accompanied by a completed, notarized application form and 
submitted on the proposal form.  
 
 

https://www.demandstar.com/app/limited/bids/507936/details

